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Purchase of Two Replacement Minivans - One for the Police and One for the Community Services
Departments and One Replacement Sedan for the Environmental Management and Sustainability
Department (Single Response) (Citywide)

The three vehicles that are being replaced have met established criteria and will be either traded,
auctioned, sold, or deployed to special uses as part of the ongoing City of Mesa vehicle replacement
program.

The Fleet Services, Police, Community Services, and Environmental Management and Sustainability
Departments, and Purchasing recommend authorizing the purchase from the single, responsive and
responsible bidder, Larry H. Miller Toyota, at $94,680.75. The mini-vans are funded by the Vehicle
Replacement Fund and the sedan is funded by the Environmental Compliance Fee.
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